
PENDLETON  PARISH COUNCIL 

Please reply to: 

The Clerk to the Parish Council 

Tithe Cottage 

4 Grindleton Road 

West Bradford 

Lancashire 

BB7 4TE 

Tel  01200 422062 

email: maryann.renton2@btinternet.com  

To : Mr John Macholc 

RVBC Planning 

Council Offices 

Church Walk 

Clitheroe  BB7 2RA 

     

Date: 25 Aug 2015 

My Ref   : MAR/Planning/ 2015 

Your Ref:  CONPC/3/2015/0658 

Dear  Mr Macholc  
  

Planning application 3/2015/0658  re Proposed demolition of existing house 

and outbuildings and replacement house and garages at White Lodge Main 

St Pendleton BB7 1PT 

There are no objections to this application but Councillors made two 

requests- Firstly that the demolition and construction vehicles approach the 

site from Sabden Road and NOT through the narrow village road and 

secondly that the stone on the front of the buildings be real stone and not 

manufactured stone. 

Yours sincerely 

Mary-Ann Renton 

Mrs Mary-Ann Renton  

Clerk 

CC Jane Tucker,  


